TISCO  orvioa2s6s

December 1, 2023

Subject Request your support for our No Gift Policy.

Dear  Customers and Business Partners,

TISCO Group conducts its business with transparency and fairness under the principles of
good corporate governance by promulgating the Anti-Corruption Policy and the practice of refraining from
gifts from customers and business partners, as well as demonstrating the intention to promote good norms
in society in order to co-create a transparent business ecosystem.

To support such policy and practice, we would like to ask for your cooperation to refrain from
giving gifts, assets, or any other benefits to executives, employees, and persons acting on behalf of TISCO
at all festivals and occasions, but accept only your best wishes and hospitality. We believe our society will

grow strongly and sustainably if all organizations support this policy and practice.

TISCO Group would like to take this opportunity to thank you for doing business with us and

wish you and your organization a Prosperous New Year.

Yours sincerely,
\
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(Mr. Sakchai Peechapat)

Group Chief Executive
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